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Notice of Public Hearing

Notice of Public Hearing

The PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION of the City of Floresville will be conducting a Public Hearing
at Event Center, 600 HWY 97, Floresville, Texas, on 5/10/2017, at 6:00 pm, to consider a request to
rezone lot 1 (0.709 acres) from existing R-1 to proposed C1 to be appropriate for an office building, and
lot 2 (1.915 acres) from existing R1 to proposed R2 to be appropriate for a residential duplex
development, being situated in the City of Floresville, property number 65897, 10" street. (US Hwy
181) near J St and 9" St.

The Commission will be scheduled to make a recommendation to the City Council following the Public
Hearing.

You are receiving this notice because you are owners of property lying within two hundred
(200) feet of any point of the lot or portion thereof in question.

Anyone having an interest in the request is invited to attend and present comments to the
Planning and Zoning Commission or City Council for consideration at either meeting.
Questions may be directed to the Development Director at (830) 393-3105.

s

Thank you,
Mindy Riley

Development Director
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The PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION of the City of Floresville will be conducting a Public
Hearing at EVENT CENTER, 600 HWY 97, Floresville, Texas, on 5/10/2017, at 6:00 pm, to
consider a request to rezone lot 1 (0.709 acres) from existing R-1 to proposed C1 to be
appropriate for an office building, and lot 2 (1.915 acres) from existing R1 to proposed R2 to be
appropriate for a residential duplex development, being situated in the City of Floresville, property
number 65897, 10" street. (US Hwy 181) near J St and 9" St.

The Commission will be scheduled to make a recommendation to the City Council following the
Public Hearing.

Anyone having an interest in the rezoning request is invited to attend and present comments to
the Commission or Council for consideration at either meeting.
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